Message from the Director of Elementary Education


Barbara B. Quinn





November marks the end of the first ten weeks of school. Parent-Teacher conferences will be conducted on Monday, November 16, 1998 from 1-8:00pm. Report cards will be given out. 





Parent Conferences are effective tools in communicating about your child. Parents are encouraged to review with their child strengthens and weaknesss the child sees. Find out what your child’s favorite and least favorite classes are. This information will be valuable to share with the classroom teacher. Come prepared to ask questions and seek clarification on how you can help your child achieve his/her best potential. Together parents and staff  can make the school year a success.





If you haven’t been contacted regarding a conference, please contact your child’s classroom teacher or the Elementary office. Drop in Childcare will be provided in the SSAFE room by the Romulus PTA.





There will be no school for students on November 11th due to observance of Veteran’s Day. Students will also have no school on the 16th and Thanksgiving Vacation will be from the 25th through 27th.





On behalf of the Elementary Students and Staff, we hope that you and your families will enjoy the Thanksgiving Season.














